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 The New York State Fair begins on Wednesday, August 23. That’s just 4 days away. 
While most of the shifts have been filled there are a few that do need to be filled. I have my 
laptop with me today. Please see me about signing up for one of those empty spots. The Fair 
does want booths manned whenever the buildings are open. 
 This is the biggest public outreach project that is done in the Area. Who knows how 
many people will see us at the fair. Who knows how many seeds will be planted and when they 
will bloom. 
 Along with the pamphlets and schedules the 2017 Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism will be 
available at the booth.  
 
 I continue with my other duties as Immediate Past Delegate. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Ruth S. 
 


